
Item 5 – Consideration of Financial Assistance for the LCRA 

Groundwater/Surface Water Interaction Study 

 

During the February 14, 2019 board meeting, representatives from the Lower Colorado 

River Authority (LCRA) gave a presentation about a study on equipment used to 

measure the interaction between groundwater and surface water in the Colorado River. 

The study was commissioned by the Texas Water Development Board and assigned to 

LCRA to be completed. 

The presentation was given as a precursor asking for financial assistance from BVGCD. 

The item was not posted for action and was tabled until the March board meeting. 

Although no specific amount was solicited, it was the impression a level equal to the 

monetary support from Post Oak Savannah GCD would be appropriate ($10,000). 

This is an action item for board consideration. 


